
Indian Public High School, RAK 

          APRIL 18, 2016 

Dear Parent, 

                                                                           

                         Sub:  RAKMHSU Health Awareness Campaign 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that our Grade XII students have been invited to 

participate in the Health Awareness Campaign organized by RAKMHSU                           

[between 17 to 21st April2016].  

Our students will be attending the session on Tuesday, 19/04/2016 from                           

09:00 am to 11:00 am. 

This is for your kind information. 

             

       PRINCIPAL 

 

 


